
Paul M. Grant
Sticky Note
To the best of my recollection, pages 1-2 and 3-4 were given to me by Chauncey as I was "backing out" of EPRI in January 2004.  I think these were two memos to Rick Rudman summarizing CS's reflections on where EPRI was heading.  The comments back in [...] brackets or different fonts were feedback from Rudman.










